
PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON A PROPOSED LOCAL LAW
OF THE TOWN OF BOMBAY, AS SET FORTH HEREIN

LEGAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Section 20 of the Municipal Home
Rule Law of the State of New York, and pursuant to a resolution of the Town Board of
the Town of Bombay, adopted April 9, 2025, the said Town Board will hold a public
hearing at the Town Hall, 379 Lantry Road, Town of Bombay, on the 14th day of May,
2025 at 05:45 P.M., Eastern Standard Time, to hear all interested parties and citizens
regarding the adoption of proposed Local Law No. 1 of 2025, titled “A Local Law to
Abolish the Office of Tax Collector for the Town of Bombay”. Said hearing may be
adjourned from time to time as necessary.

Further information, including access to a copy of said proposed Local Law, may be
obtained at the Town Clerk’s Office, 379 Lantry Road, Bombay, New York 12914.

TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF BOMBAY
By Jennifer Reardon, Town Clerk


